
Wingham Primary School  

W/b 25th March 2024  

We have had such an eggselent day! Face painting, meeting the Easter bunny, activities and an egg 
hunt. This wonderful day has been organised by our PTFA and we are so grateful, the children have 
had so much fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Floss has now completed his training so can begin to spend more time with us in school. Now we need 

to get the children “Floss ready” so he can spend time in classes and children can take on lots of      

different roles to help care for him. We are so lucky to have Floss as part of our school community! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to everyone that received a certificate in our celebration assembly today. We hope you wear 

your badges with pride as you have shown you are respectful, inclusive, creative and hardworking.  

 

Monday 15th April—Start of Term 5—8.40am 

Wednesday 17th April—Wingham Poster Deadline 

Thursday 25th April—Year 1—Nonington Farm visit 

Monday 6th May—Bank Holiday 

W.C 13th May—Year 6 Sat’s Week 

W.C 20th May—Enterprise week 

Friday24th May—Enterprise Fair 

Friday 24th May—3.20pm End of Term 5 

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

School Attendance  

Wingham  National Target  

Last week 94.1% 

This week 94.2% 

95% 

A message for our Year 6 Families  

We will be sending some holidays tasks home with 

the children doing SATs. These tasks are intended 

to keep things ‘ticking over’ during the Easter     

holidays as the KS2 SATs start on 13th May.  

The pack they will receive consists of tasks for   

Reading, EGPS and Maths. We would like for your 

child to complete some if not all of the tasks and 

hand these into their teacher once they have done 

so by 29th April.  

There are answers provided in the envelopes.  

Thank you for your support, Mr Perry  


